
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE  
 

 Regarding Lach Dennis Church 
 

Sunday 21st January 2024 
at 10.am  

Lach Dennis Village Hall 

 
 

 
 

 

The Lach Dennis church has been closed for a few months now due to 
structural concerns.  A surveyor has now carried some investigations 
and reported that the church needs underpinning. 
 
The necessary works will cost around £30,000 plus incidentals.  This 
could rise if other problems occur. 
 
There will be a short meeting after the Church Service in the Lach 
Dennis Village Hall on Sunday 21st January for members of the 
community and surrounding area residents to voice their thoughts and 
feelings on how to proceed. The Church Service in the Village Hall starts 
at 9.00am and usually ends around 10.am.  
 


